
 
    

 

 

 

  

2023 Notice of MUNICIPAL Election 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a municipal general election on 

November 7, 2023, for the following offices: 

 

City Council Members 4-year term 

City Council Members 4-year term 

City Council Members 4-year term 

 

If a primary election is needed, it will be held on August 15, 2023. 
 

A candidate must be a US citizen, at least 18 years old, a registered voter, and a 

resident of Monroe for at least 12 consecutive months prior to the election. Interested 

parties may declare their candidacy for an office in person between Thursday, June 1, 

2023, and Wednesday, June 7, 2023, at City Hall with the City Recorder located at 10 N 

Main, between 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  

      Allison Leavitt 

      Monroe City Recorder 

 

Published April 20, 2023, on the Utah Public Notice website, www.pmn.utah.gov, 

Monroe City’s website, www.littlegreenvalley.com, and in two(2) public places. 

Published in the Richfield Reaper, Wednesday, April  26, 2023. 
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